
February News 
 
 

 
Dance Recital- will be on June 8, 2024 at Lower Moreland High School. We will be having several shows 

throughout the day. More information will be given later. 
Dress Rehearsal- will be on Thursday, June 6. A schedule will be given in May. 

Monthly Payment- is due February 12-17. 
Remember, cash discount only applies to payments made during the due week. 

Late payments need to be the full payment. Thanks 
Costumes- have all been ordered and will be distributed close to Easter. Competition costumes have been sent 

home or will be soon.  Please be sure to keep all accessories together with your costumes. If you have any 
questions concerning costumes, please email me or call the desk during class hours. 
Pictures- will be taken on April 21, 22 and 23. A schedule will be posted in April. 

 
Fundraisers- we will be holding our Beef-n-Beer on Saturday, March 2 at the Red Rooster 8pm-12am. 

Tickets will be available at the desk for $35 each. All parents are welcome!! Please come out for a night of fun! 
Basket raffles, 50/50, etc. Thanks for your support! 

Competition dancers must purchase their required number of tickets. 
Superbowl Pool- is going on now. Blocks are $25. Winners each quarter will receive $250 and the final- $750. 

Don’t miss out on the chance to win! 
Iron Hill- our last fundraiser was a great success. Thanks for your support! 

We will be having another on Thursday, March 14. Our dancers have been invited to perform at the restaurant 
for Saint Patrick’s Day, but on March 14! All dancers are welcome to participate. There is a sign-up sheet at 

the desk. Please sign-up if you are interested in having your child perform. Thank you!! 
The 20% back will be offered on the day as well😊 

 
Point trophy presentation- Every child is awarded points throughout the year for attendance, achievement, 

participation in events, etc. When a dancer reaches a goal of 100, 300, 500 or 1000 they are awarded a trophy. 
These achievements are announced in the program at the Dance Recital. We will be having the point trophy 

presentation on Saturday, March 2 at 1:00 at the studio for all of the dancers that reached a goal last season. 
I will send emails to all of the parents of those dancers. If you can not attend, your child will receive their 

trophy during their class that following week, Thanks 
 

Competition – the first one is Breakout- February 17-18- Timber Creek High School in Sickerville,NJ 
The schedule will be available shortly. 

KAR will be April 26-28- fees are due on or before February 17. 
Forms are on the website and at the desk. 

Competition Showcase- will be held at PAC High School, on Sunday, March 3: 10 am -1:00 pm 
1700 Tomlinson Road, Philadelphia, 19116 

This is Dress Rehearsal for all competition dancers and therefore all are required to attend. 
Family and friends are welcome to attend 

 
Scheduled Days Off- there are no scheduled days off this month. 

In the event of bad weather, please check the website or for any cancellations The website will always be 
updated one hour prior to opening.  Thank you. 

 
Happy Valentine’s Day! 

Miss Donna 


